
I am writing to show my support for HB 1323.  I am in awe of how quickly the freedoms of our great 

state and country have been dismantled.  This is a bill that shouldn’t even have to be put into legislation 

if we were truly looking out for the good of the people.  Please take a moment to step back, look at data 

that hasn’t been presented by mainstream media.  We are under attack and I pray that North Dakota 

does not fall victim to it.  Please vote for a pass on this bill.  Let this be an individual choice.   

Thank you.   


